Suzanne Webb MP

Member of Parliament for Stourbridge

13t July 2021.

To parents and pupils,

| am writing to thank you for the part you have played in protecting others and saving lives. |
appreciate that the past year has been difficult and there have been challenges for us all,
but we could not have got through the pandemic without your efforts and resilience.

I recognise that the system of bubbles and isolation has caused immense disruption to
children’s education. Home schooling has been difficult for parents and children alike but
now that restrictions are being eased, support will continue to be provided on catching up
and ensuring no pupil is left behind. You have all made immeasurable sacrifices to protect
the elderly and vulnerable in society, so please rest assured that education remains a
national priority for the Government as the country builds back better.

Please also take note of HAF (Holiday Activity Fun in Dudley) which may be of interest to
children and parents. Further details can be found by following this link —

holidayactivitiesindudley.com/register-your-child

We could not have gone through the pandemic without both parents and pupils rising to the
challenges of the past year, so once again, | can only say a huge thank you.

Yours Ever,

Suzanne Webb
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